Permission to Audition

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As you may know, Blue Lake Fine Arts Camp is a non-profit summer school of the arts specializing in two-week arts programs for intermediate and high school students. We are excited to announce that a Scholarship Representative from Blue Lake Fine Arts Camp will be visiting our school to evaluate students for scholarships and share some information about Blue Lake's summer camp.

Mark your calendar:
Any student who auditions will be considered for scholarship aid toward tuition to attend the camp. We would love to extend this invitation to all music (vocal and instrumental), drama, and art students at our school.
While you may not be sure if this is anything you would like to consider for your child, I recommend that your child takes advantage of this opportunity. The audition process is a great learning experience for students, and if you do choose later to send your student to Blue Lake Fine Arts Camp, there may be a scholarship to help you cover the cost.
Please fill out the permission slip at the bottom of the page if you would like your child to participate.
The Blue Lake representative will share some basic information with your child to bring home to you. In the meantime, check out Blue Lake's website at: http://www.bluelake.org . Thank you and we hope to see your child's participation!
Sincerely,
Please return this permission slip ASAP so we know how many students to expect.
Yes! My child has permission to audition for the Blue Lake representative.
No, I do not want my child to participate in this activity.
Student Name:
Parent Name (Print) Parent Signature